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24 June, 2016.

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Hi,

I understand that a bill is to be debated in Queensland in the near future about reform of
 the Abortion Law.

I certainly oppose this bill and any bill that will make it easier for anyone to have an
 abortion, and thus kill an innocent pre-birth baby. Even Lindsay Fox recognises the fact
 that life begins at conception - by celebrating his 80 years since his conception! If he'd
 been aborted before he was born, where would the transport industry be in Australia
 today?

If parliament is going to consider any change in the abortion law, it should be only one that
 recognises abortion for what it actually is - murder. We live in a country that was founded
 on Christian principles - it's about time our parliament returned to enacting laws that
 complement that God-blessed foundation, rather than destroying it, thereby throwing the
 Lord's revelations to us back in His Face.

Yours faithfully,
Kenneth Leslie Pheeney
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